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Even though the month of November is a month of Thanks-

giving, we had some pastors and  

Churches that were going through difficulties. To give thanks 

while going through difficulties is not easy, however, God 

tells us to even give thanks during these times. We do not 

always know the outcome or why the Lord is allowing these 

things to happen. What we do know is that He is still God, 

and He has a reason for these things. It could be for learning, 

for the building of our faith or even to just to get us to slow 

down and recognize that He is our God! For whatever the 

reason is, we will still Praise Him! 

As we enter December, we celebrate the birth of our Savor, 

the Lord Jesus Christ. We must  

remember, we must proclaim. We must show forth, that Je-

sus is the true “Reason for the  

Season”. As we celebrate the giving as gifts, please take time 

to reflect the Greatest Gift that was ever given, “King Jesus”. 

All the Staff and Ministry Partners of the Savannah Baptist 

Association would like to wish each of you a Very Merry 

Christmas. 

God Bless, 

Buddy Wasson 

Savannah Baptist Association Mission Strategist 

revwasson@gmail.com 

 

Job Opening 

Woodlawn Baptist Church, Minister of Music - Part Time 

We are looking for a Part-Time Minister of Music. Woodlawn Bap-

tist is located approximately 12 minutes from Savannah, GA. 

We are looking for someone who can lead our church music  

program and worship services. Our church enjoys both traditional 

hymns and contemporary music in worship services. Currently we 

have an adult choir which usually sings at the morning and evening 

services. 

We are seeking (with guidance from above) someone who is ener-

getic and willing to engage in the life of the church. You can visit 

our website for more information about our church at 

www.woodlawnbaptist.church 

Please forward your resume to pastor@woodlawnbaptist.church  

Contact Information: 

Matt Travis - Pastor 

Phone: 

912-964-8676 

Resumes will be accepted until the position is filled. 

   Marty’s Minutes  

 

 

   

 

Dear SBA church family,  

Thank you got your continued PRAYERS and financial sup-

port of our BCM ministries. The other evening Daphne 

looked at me and said, “I’m tired, how many more weeks 

until fall semester is over?” Unless you have served as a BCM 

campus minister, you may not get how exhausting a univer-

sity ministry can be. But we all know that nothing of true 

value comes easy. Georgia Baptist is proud of all our BCM 

campus  

ministers , volunteers’, campus missionaries and GBC and 

SBA churches.  

At the GSU Savannah BCM this semester, we’ve had dozens 

of Bible studies, hours of worship and  

weekends of great Christian fellowship, all for His  

Glory and for the shake of the Gospel.  

Last week we had our last luncheon of the year, all that is 

left to do will be our annual Exam Cram Kits, given out the 

first Monday in December.  

Remember, Spring semester will be here before you know it 

so, keep praying for Daphne and the BCM  

student leadership team, and the SBA volunteers.  

As God continues to bless and grow the BCM, we are in 

need of additional churches and individuals to help with a 

variety of needs. 

If you or your church is not currently helping with the out-

reach lunches or other ministry needs at the BCM center, 

and have a desire to help, please contact  

Daphne at: daphne.youngblood@gmail.com 

Blessings, 

 Marty Youngblood 

Pastor Wellness, Conflict Management and  

Team Support 

Georgia Baptist Mission Board 

6405 Sugarloaf Parkway 

Duluth, Georgia 30097 

678-925-7677  

Assembly News     
  

 

Greetings from the Assembly,  

I hope that everyone enjoyed their Thanksgiving Holiday. 

I’m thankful for the opportunity to serve here at the Assem-

bly.  

As we get closer to the end of the year, and the beginning 

of next year, it’s never too early to start planning for your 

trip here to the Assembly. If you are thinking about a spring 

or summer retreat and would like to check us out, please 

don’t hesitate to reach out to us.  

We are getting near the end of our addition of a bathroom 

to Cabin 5.  

Please continue to keep us in your mind and your prayers. 

Merry Christmas from our family to yours! 

Dale Griner, Director 

912-656-6570 (Cell) 

 

Savannah Baptist Center 

Missons Team 

  

                  

          Happy Thanksgiving! 

Thank you for providing 237 gift cards! They will be  

distributed to families who receive services at the Baptist  

Center. We appreciate your help to provide the gift cards for 

this ministry opportunity. 

                                  

                                  Christmas 2022 

Christmas Care Packages for the Homeless: We will be  

providing a gift for the clients who receive services at the  

Baptist Center. Items needed include: knit hats for men, gloves 

or mittens, deodorant, and razors. Items due December 1st. 

                      

                      Children’s Clothes Closet Needs: 

Winter clothing, School uniform shirts and pants,  

Baby wipes and diapers 

                                  Miscellaneous: 

Blankets/Throws, Large Bottles of Body Wash, Large Bottles of 

Conditioner and Deodorant,  

                            

                              Food Pantry Needs: 

Canned Chicken, 1 lb. Bags of Rice, Canned Vegetables, 

Canned Tuna Chicken/Beef Broth, Canned Beans,  

Instant/Canned Potatoes Breakfast Bars/Granola Bars 

                          

                           Volunteer Opportunities 

The Savannah Baptist Center currently has volunteer  

opportunities available for our clothes closet and food pantry 

ministries. Volunteer opportunities are available Mondays-

Thursdays anywhere from 9:30am until 2:30pm.  

Volunteering can be done on a set schedule or as needed basis. 

 

Thank you, 

Stephanie 

Mrs. Stephanie Carr, Director, SBC                                                           

stephanie@savbaptistcenter.org 

www.savbaptistcenter.org 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Like us on             to see current needs and info!  
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Happy Birthday To our Pastors and  

Spouses 

Mrs. Rachel Wood 12/4 

Dr. David Laughner 12/6 

Rev. Chad Vanderburg 12/7 

Mrs. Elizabeth Deas 12/8 

Mrs. Lori Phillips 12/8 

Rev. Stuart Doyle 12/13 

Mrs. Patty Awtry 12/23 

 

Please let us know if your church 

has an upcoming event, an-

nouncement or job opening that 

you would like for us to post on 

our website! 

mailto:pastor@woodlawnbaptist.church


 

 

 

No Ministers Meetings 

In December 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Savannah Baptist Association Staff 
 

Rev. Buddy Wasson, Mission Strategist                                           Mrs. Stephanie Carr, Director, Baptist Center                                             
Mrs. Connie Martin, Financial Secretary                                         Rev. Marty Youngblood, Baptist Collegiate Ministries 
Mrs. Tewanna Wommack, Administrative Assistant /Treasurer                                     
                             

Savannah Baptist Association                     
704 Wheaton Street                                                
Savannah, GA 31401                                               
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The Baptist Vision 

Calendar  
 

December 2022 

December 1, 2022 through December 5, 2022–  

Week of Prayer for International Missions and  

Lottie Moon Christmas Offering 

December 21, 2022 through Jan 2, 2023- Office Closed 

for Christmas and New Year Holidays. We will re-open 

on January 3, 2023 

 

January  2023 

January 2, 2023 Office Closed For New Years 

January 9, 23, 30, 2023 Ministers Meeting 11:00 am 

January 9, 2023 Admin Team Meeting 9:30 am 

January 16, 2023- We will be closed in Observance of 

Martin Luther King Holiday 

January 23, 2023 Baptist Center Trustees Meeting  

1:30 pm 

 

 

 

 We are on Facebook! 
You can visit us at Savannah Baptist Association. If you cannot find us, email  
connie@sbassociation.org with your Facebook name: @SavAssociation . We will 
give you a “friend invite”. You can also send us pictures and announcements from your 
church and we will try to put them on our Facebook page. We would love to see pictures 
of VBS, musicals, ordinations, etc.       

All events are located on the Associational web site: 

www.sbassociation.org     

To unsubscribe from this newsletter please click on 

unsubscribe 
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All articles are due by noon on the 
25th of the month. Please mark your 

calendars. 

A S S O C I A T I O N  E V E N T S 

 

mailto:connie@sbassociation.org
mailto:info@sbassociation.org?subject=Unsubscribe%20to%20newsletter

